What has Harlton Parish Council done so far?

- Attended meetings (along with other PCs) hosted by EWR since 2019
- Sent regular updates of progress to the village via email, parish website, noticeboard, letter drop and the C&V magazine
- Been part of the Cambridge Approaches oversight group since July 2020
- Lobbied Anthony Browne MP (email, letter, Zoom)
- Lobbied EWR
- Donated over £2,000 towards the Judicial Review
- Organised signs for the village
- Worked with Eversden Working Group and sub groups